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Serbian Orthodox bishop calls on UN Secretary General
to protect Ukrainian Orthodox Church

DECR Communication Service, 28.03.2023.  

Bishop Photius of Zvornik and Tuzla, the Serbian Orthodox Church, has addressed a letter to the United
Nations Secretary General António Guterres in which he calls for the protection of clergy, monastics and
flock of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church and of her shrines.

 Press service of the Diocese of Zvornik and Tuzla reports that Bishop Photius has made a point of the
illegal intent of state authorities to deprive the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of the Kiev Lavra of the
Caves. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90183/
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